
 
 
 

Addendum 1 to the RFP for  
NETWORK OPERATIONS CENTER MANAGED SERVICES RFP 

 
 

The following revision has been made to the RFP for NETWORK OPERATIONS CENTER MANAGED 
SERVICES: 
 
 1. References to “penetration testing (PEN testing)” were incorrectly included in the above 
mentioned RFP.   
 
 2.  An Amended RFP for Network Operations Center Managed Services has been posted to the 
CTPF webpage at www.ctpf.org, Non-Investment Procurement.   
 
 3. The Amended RFP excludes all references to Pen Testing in the scope of work.   
 
 4.  Pen Testing services are not to be included in the submitted written proposals.   

http://www.ctpf.org/

